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Alert to all readers of this Home Page Story! 
  
Do you know a grade 9, 10 or 11 student who lives in the Okanagan area and is interested in 
traveling, experiencing a different culture, learning a new language and having an amazing 
year in another country? If so, please forward this message to the student with the poster.  
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Allison Kirkwood, Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise Youth Services Committee Chair and 
Colleen McEwan, District 5060 Youth Exchange Officer, will be hosting an in-person 
information session at Kelowna Secondary School (multipurpose room) for parents and 
students from Central Okanagan School District on Wednesday, September 15 from 5:30-
6:30 pm. 
  
There will also be a Zoom information session for parents and students on Monday, 
September 27, 2021 on the following 
link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89390857617?pwd=TGtXbVRkclR6S3VjQmZGakV3aWVDZ
z09  
Meeting ID: 893 9085 7617 
Passcode: 220521 
    
Students and parents are welcome to reach out to Colleen at m4onthemove@gmail.com or 
Allison at red_rageous@hotmail.com.  
  
Applications are due October 8, 2021 
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